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November 15, 2010

BY HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utility Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 10-188 — Electric and Gas Utilities
2011-20 12 CORE Electric Energy Efficiency Programs and Natural Gas Energy
Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket is an original and seven copies of the
Rebuttal Testimony of Angela Li and Brian Keamey on Behalf of Energynorth Natural Gas, Inc.
dlb/a National Grid NH and Thomas Palma, Esq. on Behalf ofNorthern Utilities, Inc.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

£4vI~I
Rachel Aslin Goidwasser

RAG/bmc
Enclosures
cc: Service List (electronic copies)

Daniel Ramage (by regular mail)
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